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 Thurs. January 18th 2018 meeting 

A staff member of an organization called Louisville 

Grows will be our speaker for the January 

meeting. The time is 7:00 p.m. at the Trinity 

Presbyterian Church.  10200 Shelbyville Rd. 40223.  

 

 

  

 



 
 

THE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Linda Luck 

December 27, 2017 

 

I hope everyone has been enjoying the holidays and 

I wish you a very Happy New Year, complete with 

good health and much anticipation for the 

gardening ahead!  As I look outside it appears grey 

and bleak during the day, but the twinkling lights 

on houses and in yards provide much beauty after 

dark.  May they be providing bright spots to each 

of you as well. 

 

We received our first seed catalogues yesterday 

and The Daylily Journal and The Daylily Appeal 

last week.  I am looking forward to digging into 

each of them once the Christmas decorations are 

down and put away, and starting to plan annual 

gardens and purchases as well as daylilies to add to 

my Wish List.  The catalogues used to arrive 

January 2nd each year, but like everything else, the 

season is being shifted back, perhaps to take 

advantage of the after Christmas shopping mania. 

 



 
 

Thank you for having the confidence in me and my 

fellow Officers to lead the LADS organization this 

year. We are looking forward to providing a 

variety of interesting programs for you as well as 

at least one day-trip again this year.  We are all of 

course open to any ideas and suggestions any of 

you may have.  As a reminder, the Region 10 Mid-

Winter Symposium will be held in Chattanooga, 

TN on February 9 – 11, the Region 10 Summer 

Regional Meeting will be in Chattanooga on June 1 

– 2, and the AHS National Convention will be in 

Myrtle Beach, SC on June 6 – 9, 2018.  Each one 

will offer a big daylily “fix” for us addicts, as well 

as the chance to spend time with others who share 

our passion.  Several members will be attending 

each convention, so feel free to reach out to me or 

any of the other Officers if you are interested in 

going and traveling with a group.   

 

Our January Meeting will be Thursday January 

18th at Trinity Presbyterian Church at 7:00 p.m.  

We look forward to seeing everyone then.  Happy 

New Year!! 

 

Linda Luck:  President 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 
 

 

 

Louisville Area Daylily Society Minutes 

 

December 07, 2017 

 

 

The Holiday meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily 

 

Society was held December 7, 2017 at Trinity 

Presbyterian Church, Middletown, Kentucky.  As 

we have done the past few years, we combined the 

November and December meetings into one 

Holiday meeting.  We began the evening by 

enjoying some social time and an excellent meal 

including ham provided by the Club and a wide 

variety of side dishes and desserts brought by the 

members.  It made for a very nice celebration. 

Thank you to everyone who brought some of their 

specialities! 

 

Vice President Becky Scarboro called the business 

meeting to order at approximately 7:25 p.m.  She 

welcomed all of the members to the meeting and 

indicated we had a small although important 

amount of business to cover. 

 

Vice President Scarboro indicated that the 

Treasurer’s Report had been emailed out and no 

one had any corrections. Claudia Wolfe moved that 



 
 

it be approved and Donna Willett seconded the 

motion.  The Minutes from the October meeting 

were included in the Newsletter and no one had 

any corrections or changes. John Morgan moved 

that the Minutes be approved and Donna Willett 

seconded the motion.  

 

 

 

 

Vice President Scarboro announced the Officer 

nominations for the next year: Linda Luck for 

President, Becky Scarboro to remain as Vice 

President, Marie Seaman for Secretary and Andrea 

King to remain as Treasurer.  There were no 

nominations from the floor and the Officers were 

elected unanimously.  Doris Stonska was prepared 

to swear in the new Officers, so we proceeded to 

do that and they are now in place.  

 

Following the formal business meeting, several 

lovely poinsettias were raffled.  Thank you, 

Michael Stephens for purchasing them for us!  The 

meeting adjourned at approximately 7:35 p.m.   

 

 

       Respectfully submitted 

 

       Linda Luck, Secretary 

 

 



 
 

ATTENTION ALL LADS MEMBERS 
 

 

Becky Scarboro would love to have suggestions for this 

years Daylily meetings.  Please contact her at 

rdaylily@bellsouth.net 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

HOSPITALITY: 
For the month of  January 18th we are asking letters N 

thru Z to bring a dish of their choice.  Thank you 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Region 10 Mid Winter Symposium Feb. 9th – 11th 

2018 Chattanooga Tenn. 

 

 

 



 
 

Region 10 summer regional meeting will be held in 

Chattanooga Tenn.  on June 1st and 2nd 2018. 

 

AHS National Convention will be held in Myrtle 

Beach, South Carolina on June 6th – 9th 2018. 
 

    
 
 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3
rd

 Tuesday of March, April, May, September, 

October and November.  In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout 

the year.  Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs 

south off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY. 

 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 
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<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of 

the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna.  About 0.1 miles before Outer 

Loop. 

Contact:  Michael Stephens, e-mail  uofkfan@hotmail.com 

 

<<<<<< 

 

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.  
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Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

     LADS.PlantFans.com 

 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

 

Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 

Youth, (under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King  



 
 

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014 
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